
 

DEPARTMENT OF PUBLIC SAFETY 

 

2022/2023 

Wheeling University Vehicle Registration Information 

 Having a vehicle on campus is a privilege. All vehicles (motorcycles, cars, trucks, etc.) must be registered. All 

students will be billed for a parking permit.  

 

Parking Registration Forms and Parking Waivers  

Are to be returned to the Department of Public Safety. Parking permits may be picked up at the Department of 

Public Safety, located in the bottom of Swint Hall. 

 

Issuing citations to unregistered vehicles will begin September 5, 2022. 

 

PARKING PERMIT WAIVER 

By signing this waiver, I certify that I will not be bringing a vehicle to campus at any time during the 2022-2023 school 

year.  I also understand that if I receive a ticket for no permit after signing this waiver, I will be charged for both the 

ticket and permit.   

 

Student’s Name (Please Print)             

 

ID Number:                

 

Campus Address:              

 

Reason for Waiving Parking Permit:           

               

                

 

Date of request:              

 

Student’s Signature                

 

Approved by:                

Director, Public Safety 

 

Date of Approval:      Date of Denial:      

 

Date removed from student’s account:            

 

Person removing from student’s account:          

           

THIS FORM MUST BE RETURNED TO THE DEPARTMENT OF PUBLIC SAFETY BY SEPTEMBER 5, 
2022.   
Form can be emailed to lpalmer@wheeling.edu, dropped off at registration, or dropped off at the Department of 

Public Safety.  

mailto:lpalmer@wheeling.edu

